
 

 

KS2 SATS  

Dear parents and carers, 

As you are aware Team 6 will sit tests in English Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling (GPS); English 

Reading and Maths next week. 

 

Over the academic year, lots has been done to support and prepare your child for these tests. 

On the days of tests (Mon-Thurs) they are invited to come into school from 8am for breakfast. If 

your child prefers to have their usual breakfast at home then please ensure that they are in school 

by 8.30am (via school hall).  

Thank you for your continued support.   

Julie Le Feuvre 

Head of School 

 


